Olympia Planning Commission

May 6, 2019

Olympia City Council
601 — 4'" Avenue East
PO Box 1967
Olympia, WA 98507

Dear Mayor Selby and City Councilmembers:

The Olympia Planning Commission (OPC) is pleased to provide its recommendation on the proposed
Comprehensive Plan Amendment to amend Policy PN8.1 of the Natural Environment Chapter,
regarding the reduction of greenhouse gas emissions (File # 19-0712).

The Planning Commission held a public hearing and completed its deliberations on May 6, 2019. The
Commission finds the proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment is consistent with the goals and
policies of the Comprehensive Plan. The Commission recommends approval of the proposal, as
requested.

Sincerely,

CA

Carole Richmond, CHAIR
Olympia Planning Commission



